

MAY 1974

Vol. IV No. 5

ARROWMEN:

As every summer rolls around, all members of the Order of the Arrow (especially new ones) wonder when the Summer Fellowship is going to be so they can get back by being a taskmaster instead of under one. The fellowship this year will be on June 13, 14, and 15. Instead of going to the regular place (East Fork of the Bear), we are going to go to Bear Lake Aquatics Camp. This will be quite a change because there will be no trees, rocks to clear from roads, and things like that. such as repairing the firebowl to a permanent one, setting up parts of camp, and painting things will be done. The summer fellowships in the past have been fun, but after we had the new members we usually just sat around. We will have the waterfront open to those who can pass the swim check. The prices for the summer fellowship are \$8.00 for members; \$9.50 if you want your Brotherhood; \$10.00 for candidates. Members will get 7 meals, patch, training information, opportunity to become Brotherhood, Vigil presentation, and above all FELLOWSHIP with all other members and candidates. Anyone who has been in for ten months can get his Brotherhood at this fellowship if he has passed the questionnaire and written his letter of rededication.

I would suggest getting together with friends or just getting together in car pools to get to Bear Lake. If one mother brought two or three Arrowmen up, another could come and retrieve them. If, for some reason, you can't find a car pool and you can't get a ride from your parents, call your chapter chief and possibly he can help you. It also wouldn't hurt to pitch in for gas if your parents aren't driving.

This fellowship will be something that you won't forget, and neither will the camp. Try to make it, and get your friends to come also.

Yours in brotherhood, Stephen Olsen

P.S. If you know anything about first aid and would like to work in the first aid station, write to me at:

3713 South Twinbrook
Salt Lake City, Utah 84109

BUSES

If any person would like to ride a bus, there is a spot for first come - first serve basis to anyone up to the limit of seats. Write to above address or call 278-8753 or Mick 277-4184.

Procrastination is a sin,
It only brings you sorrow.
I can stop it anytime,
I think I will, tomorrow.

Don't wait 'till tomorrow to send in your money for Summer Fellowship. Get it in as soon as possible - May 31st is the deadline. It will not be taken after that date.

I NEED YOUR HELP !!!

Brother Arrowmen:

I am the new editor. My name is George Cannon -- that tells you a lot, I bet. Now, I'll tell you a little about me.

I am 17, and an Eagle Scout. I was Vice Chief for the Northwest Chapter until I was released to become Editor. I haven't had much experience at anything like printing the Echo, so I hope I can do a good job. I am going to try and do my best to make this a great mag, but I can't do it without your help. If you have any suggestions or comments, please let me know. I would appreciate anything you might want to put in the Echo, such as editorials, articles, stories, etc. If you have anything to put in the Echo, please send it to me,

George Cannon

714 West 3800 South

Bountiful, Utah 84010

or to your chapter chief or editor.

Thank you,

George Cannon

CHAPTER REPORTS

EAST

Our chapter meeting this month is on May 16th and is at 7:30 p.m., Olympus 23rd Ward, 2700 E. 4500 So. Our chapter meetings are usually at 7:30 on the third Thursday at 2700 E. 4500 So. unless otherwise specified.

Our tapouts were held on April 19th in the cold miserable weather at 106th So. 13th E. We had a fair turnout of troops, considering.

Sincerely,

Dave Houpt

WEST CHAPTER

Fellow Arrowmen of the West Chapter:

West Chapter's meetings are the <u>first</u> Wednesday of <u>every</u> month, and we would like all West Chapter Members to attend these meetings.

We would like to remind all Arrowmen to get their money in for the Summer Fellowship. You can pay Brian Hill.* The Summer Fellowship is June 13-14-15, so get your money in. Cost \$8.00. (You must have your money in and be an active member, so come to the meetings.)

Yours in Brotherhood
Don Rasmussen

* or you can send your money to 525 Foothill Drive, Scout Headquarters,
Salt Lake City, Utah 84113

NORTHEAST CHAPTER

The Summer Fellowship is coming up June 13-15. I would like everyone possible to make it to this event. It will be the finest event of the year. The cost will be \$8.00, for members.

Another event will be the Red Butte Ordeal on May 24-25. This will be an Ordeal, and a Brotherhood will be held Friday night.

SOUTH CHAPTER

Super Brothers:

We missed you at our last chapter meeting. We elected a new Vice Chief and D.V.C. New Vice Chief is Gary Kitchens, and new D.V.C. is Chris Waterman. Our next chapter meeting will be on May 9, 1974, Thursday night, at Murray High, 7:30 p.m.

AT THIS GREAT MEETING you will find out about the fund service project we're having up at Tracy Wigwam on May 24-25, which is Friday night and Saturday till noon. Friday night we will hold a combined tapout orientation meeting. After the meeting we will have fun with games, etc. For further information, call Niel Jensen 255-2880 and come to the chapter meeting.

The Brotherhood test will be held on May 25, 1974, 5:00 p.m., at Larry Bangerter's home. Questionnaires for Brotherhood can be obtained from Larry Feragen.

Larry Feragen

Larry Bangerter So, see you at the Chapter Meeting!

ting:

Les Gailey

Thank you,

571-4653

571-0722

George Cannon	or	Ray Searcy
714 West 3800 South		1490 W. 11030 South

Any articles or questions for the Echo should be sent to:

an Olean

Send photographs to: Alan Olsen

Bountiful, Utah 84010

295-8784

11370 So. 1300 E., Riverton, Utah 84065 254-4374

254-4413

Riverton, Utah 84065

NORTHWEST CHAPTER

May 17-18

see you there.

The month of May was okay. We had the Scout Expo and another good meeting. I would tell you about the Expo, but I am writing this before it took place in order to get this report in.

June will be a big month and we need all the help we can get. Summer Fellowship is on June 13-15, at Bear Lake. Registration is due May 31st. No late registrations, Please! Either mail in your money or bring to Scout Headquarters.

We need a chapter banner also. Ideas will be accepted, of course. Draw it up on a piece of paper and give to one of the officers.

Chapter Chief Kay Page

CALENDAR OF COMING EVENTS

Vigil Ceremony

11009 27 20	7-8-1 001 dimoni
Мау 31	Money due for Summer Fellowship
June 8	Service Project at East Fork of the Bear

June 13-14-15 Summer Fellowship!! Bear Lake (Yeah)

The service project at East Fork of the Bear is going to be loads of fun, and we can use your help. If you are interested in going, please contact one of your chapter officers. Remember, the Order of the Arrow is a service organization. Thanks, and hope to

George Cannon Editor

Dear Fellow Brothers:

In regard to my last letter, it may have seemed a little on the negative side, but at least you know where I and my officers stand. There are many things that are awaiting you, and it will not be until you accept the Order of the Arrow as a worthwhile organization that you will see these things.

I wish to thank all those who showed up at the Scout Expo and gave it all they had. These young men that represented us out there deserve our highest commendations. And to all those Arrowmen who came to the Lodge Executive Committee Meeting on May 2, I hope you can see that there is a lot of work put into the planning of every event. Maybe some day you will be in the same position of doing the planning.

Now that all the thank you's are out of the way, it is my turn to tell you about the Summer Fellowship. Even though there are not enough words to describe what the Summer Fellowship can and will do for you, I am sure you will get the picture. It will prove to be the most spectacular event in the history of our lodge. Plus, everyone of you who is reading this column is eligible to become a Brotherhood member. We would like to have all of you seal your membership in our Brotherhood.

I look forward to seeing you at the Summer Fellowship!

Yours in Scouting,

Mick Mackay Lodge Chief



ORDER OF THE ARROW
GREAT SALT LAKE COUNCIL
Boy Scouts of America
525 Foothill Drive
Salt Lake City, Utah 84113
If Undeliverable, Do not return

Non-Profit Organization
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
Salt Lake City, Utah
Permit 1079

no de la Autorea y destre 1994 (1907) Medicalo Matrica de Matrica (1904)